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Dear Councillor Jones  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 6th February 2019. 
 
Your observations are noted.   
 
In answer to your question in relation to “timescales and resources that are currently flagged 
as ‘red’ is this down purely to some team vacancies within the service? What plans are in 
place to deal with this?” 
 
I can confirm that extra resources are being made available via capitalisation of existing staff 
budgets.  This is providing sufficient funding to the regeneration team to allow new 
appointments of regeneration officers based on the current and anticipated future workload.  
The recruitment process will be underway very shortly and officers will update you at future 
meetings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
COUNCILLOR ROB STEWART  
LEADER & CABINET MEMBER FOR ECONOMY & STRATEGY  
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